

April 30, 2020

Mr. Rich Kaye Rotary District 5870 Central Texas

Dear Rich:

On behalf of Baylor Scott & White Health, I wish to thank Rotary District 5870 for your extremely generous gift in support of our COVID-19 relief efforts.

All gifts to the Baylor Scott & White Central Texas Foundation are donor directed which means gifts are used for the purpose for which they were given. In this instance, Rotary's generous gift will be used solely to purchase personal protective equipment, including masks, gloves, face shields, gowns, etc., to protect our frontline healthcare workers.

Our frontline staff are working tirelessly to care for our patients and keep our communities healthy. Rotary International continues to take challenges wherever there is a need. We cannot tell you how much it means to us that Rotary has stepped forward in this way, at this time to combat COVID-19! We will be able to provide these critically needed items because of your organization. We are most grateful for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Jana Sharpley, CFRE

Jana Sharpley

President